

## Floridians,

As we celebrate the holidays with our loved ones, I encourage you to take a moment to think about those who are serving during this special time of year. Florida's military members, first responders and firefighters don't clock out for Christmas and the holidays. These men and women sacrifice time with their families and friends to make sure Floridians remain safe and can enjoy all that the holidays have to offer here at home.



Lastly, don't forget to join my <u>Holiday Money Hunt</u> and search to see if you or your business has Unclaimed Property in Florida. With the holiday season being an expensive time of year, we could all use a little extra spending money and now is the perfect time to search and see if you or anyone you know has Unclaimed Property in Florida. One in five Floridians has Unclaimed Property just waiting to be claimed and it only takes a few minutes to search now by visiting **FLTreasureHunt.gov**.

Continue to spread the holiday spirit that is all around us now and throughout the New Year. From my family to yours, Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays!

Sincerely,

Jimmy Patronis Chief Financial Officer State of Florida





